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Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Milwaukee Kicks Off Annual Toy
Drive
Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Milwaukee  recently kicked off its annual Click For Kids Online Toy
Drive to help bring smiles to thousands of its youth members this holiday season. The goal of the toy
drive, which is open through Dec. 23, is to provide gifts to 6,500 club members so they have a holiday they
won’t forget.

One of the many sponsors of the Toy Drive is Meijer, which will be matching the donations from each toy
purchased through the drive. Meijer delivered its first round of donated toys to Bayshore Town Center on
Dec. 1 where BGCGM volunteers will come together to sort, organize and wrap the toys.

Toys can be purchased online now through Dec. 23 at https://support.boysgirlsclubs.org/toydrive.

For more information on the Click For Kids Online Toy Drive, please click here.
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